
   

Thank you to Tom Sanders for 
organising a band of helpers to clean 
the pond area. Tom works very hard 
with all his projects and deserves a 

huge amount of gratitude.  
 
Well done Tom and keep up the good 

work. 

A grateful village resident 

 

 

POND CONVERSATION becomes... 
 

POND CONSERVATION! 
 

Following on from Kettering Borough Council’s recent confirmation 
to Mawsley Parish Council  that they have formally agreed to adopt 
our village pond and that they will liaise with Mawsley Parish 
Council and the community voluntary participation on its future 
conservation (see article on p6) I am very pleased to write that on 
Saturday 27th August, a group of volunteers, which included several 
very enthusiastic children, carried out extensive work on the pond 
and surrounding area by painting the decking and carrying out a 
litter pick which included Broughton Road and Loddington Way  
 
This event was supported by Mawsley Villagers Association who 
paid for the painting materials and provided a BBQ and refreshments. 
 
We are sure with the support of KBC in liaison with Mawsley Parish 
Council and Mawsley Villagers Association, that we have set the 
pattern for our ongoing commitment to the future conservation of the 
pond.   
 
Our appreciation goes to everyone 
involved in the adoption process  
which includes  
Northampton County Council  
and Taylor Wimpey. 
 
Tom Sanders  
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After

 

What a brilliant event! 
Congratulations to everyone 
involved in transforming the 

pond. 
 

Best regards 
Cllr Jim Hakewill 

Deputy Mayor and Slade Ward 
 

 

Before

 

The village pond - before and after its transformation. 
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Best Wishes to Chris Winter 
 
Sadly, one of the founder members of the MVA and guiding lights for the development and running of The 
Centre has now left the village. 
 
Chris Winter has been at the forefront of village activities for nearly 10 years. I first met Chris when were 
amongst the small group that set up the MVA; little did I realise then that he would turn out to be a tower 
of strength and inspiration for us all.  
 
Chris was the first to recognise that the planning commitment’s vague specification for a “community 
building”, would inevitably become a large and complex building that would have to meet the widely 
varying needs of the entire village. Even then it was clear that a pub was unlikely to be built in the 
foreseeable future, so what became The Centre at Mawsley also had to take on that role too. As such, it 
would have to plan to be a professional business, and couldn’t be the archetypal village hall run by 
volunteers.  
 
Chris developed all the financial processes and controls which allow us to manage the business in a 
transparent way, and protect your money. The success of this is apparent in the fulsome approval within 
the independent assessment of it by Hawsons (a firm of accountants) last year for the way in which The 
Centre is run. Chris pushed for and implemented the superb HD 93” TV system, and the recently installed 
amazing new “mood lighting”. Chris lead many other things; a list too long to run through, but throughout 
he has been the guardian of the village’s money – keeping a close eye on all spending. 
 
Thank you Chris; without you the village would not be what it is today. On behalf of the MVA and all the 
village I wish Yvonne and yourself every success and happiness in the future. 
 
This of course brings us on to who is going to take on all the work that Chris used to do? At the moment 
Simon Wisdom and I have picked it up; however we really would like to see some new faces taking on 
some of these (and other) responsibilities. This is desirable at the moment, but I suspect some time soon will 
become essential. 
 
Just give me a call (791447). 
Bob Littler 
 

Bonfire Night - Saturday 5th November 
  
As summer draws to a close it’s time to think about November and bonfires. For those of you who missed 
last year's Bonfire Night we had a super display together with bonfire, and it was a great night. 
  
Preparations for this year are already underway, but as ever it all  
depends on people putting a little time in to help; be it selling entry  
tickets, selling raffle tickets, acting as crowd marshals or simply  
helping with the preparation on the day.  
  
If you are willing to help please could you contact either myself,  
Martin Bentley at bentley_m1@sky.com   
or Kevin Powell at kpowell115@btinternet.com 
  
All offers of help would be very much appreciated. 
 
Martin Bentley 
Tel 799644 
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Double vodka for the 

price of a single! 

 

Line Dancing  
every Thursday 1-2pm 

 

Zumba 
every Monday 8-9pm 

 

 

Victoria Wood and me – a fan’s tribute starring Mo Shapiro 

 
 

The Centre at Mawsley 
Sunday 9th October 
7.45pm 
£5 from The Centre or call 01536 799528 
 
Gladys Winter is Victoria Wood’s biggest fan and over the years there have been remarkable 
similarities between her life and the lives of the characters that Victoria Wood has created. 
Victoria Wood has generously given her permission to include her songs and some famous 
monologues delivered by characters we all took to our hearts like Kitty, the Sacharel sales 
assistant and Madeleine, the hairdresser.  ‘Victoria Wood and Me’ is a hilarious celebration of the 
country’s favourite comedienne – guaranteed to make you laugh out loud!   
 

 

 

Our community centre is 

truly unique and a 

fantastic facility that we 

should all be proud to 

call our own. It is run by 

the community for the 

community and it is 

unique because there is 

no another village in the 

county that has such a 

wonderful 

building, fully staffed at 

all times for the sole 

purpose of a better 

village life for us all. 

Book a party! 

Book a wedding! 
Hire a room! 



  

  
MOBILE LIBRARY VAN 

 
 
 
 
 

Did you know the Mobile Library comes to 
Mawsley Village on the  

second Sunday of the month? 
 

The times are 1.45 to 3.15pm. 
 

The van stays at the  
corner of School Road next to the postbox. 

 
There are always a good range of books and a big 

section for children. 
 

As with all things we must use it or lose it, so 
have a wander up and join, it saves a trip to 

Kettering, it’s on your doorstep and saves on the 
cost of books. 

 
The next visit is on: 

9th October 
 

You can pick up a timetable on the van. 
 

 

Mawsley Coffee Club 
 

The Coffee Club continues to meet on a regular basis. We 
have enjoyed an afternoon tea, the weather was really 
good so we were able to sit outside. We have had a coffee 
morning and both of these events have been well 
attended. 
 
We have also enjoyed a trip to Rutland Water with a 
cruise on the Rutland Belle. Although the weather was 
not brilliant the trip was enjoyed by all those who took 
part and we also enjoyed a lovely lunch at the Harbour 
Restaurant. 
 
Our numbers continue to grow with 2 more new 
members.  Maybe you have recently moved to Mawsley 
and would like to know more about the Coffee Club – 
give either of us a call if you are interested. Coffee Club 
is for those who are retired or nearing retirement and we 
would welcome new members. 
 
September will see a new venture for us, we are going to 
get together to sing our favourite hymns at the church in 
Cransley.  This will be followed by afternoon tea. In the 
following week we are having a garden party with a 
bring and buy stall. This is our one and only fund-raising 
event and is always well attended. We will  also be 
enjoying a cream tea together. 
 
In November we are going to the Derngate theatre to see 
Blood Brothers. There are still one or two seats available 
so if you would like to go please get in touch. 
 
Molly Shortt 790781 and Jean Wilson 799490 
 

Short Mat Bowls 
 
Looking for something  
to do this Autumn?   
Or new to the village  
and want to meet fellow  
villagers? 
  
We are a friendly group who meet at The 
Centre each Monday to play  
Short Mat Bowls.  It is great fun and 
suitable for anyone 
as no experience is necessary. 
  
Come along on Monday  
between 1.30pm and 3.30pm 
and give us a try. 
 
The cost per session is £3.50. 
For more information please call 791186. 
 
Denise Mugglestone 

It’s Lily Shaw’s 8th Birthday! 
 
Happy 8th Birthday Lily 
12th Sept 
 
Lots of Love 
Mum, Dad  
& Callum 
xxx 
 

 

 

 



  

Allotment Association Produce Show! 
 
Hi Folks!  It is Harvest time again and the Allotment Association are 
holding the Produce Show on the 18th of this month.  Yes, if you 
want to enter stuff you have very little time from seed! 
 
On the day, please bring your veggies for show after 9am to The 
Centre.  The categories are: 
 
Best of these as individuals -  3 potatoes, 3 onions, 5 shallots, 3 
carrots, 3 beans, 3 tomatoes, 3 beetroot, any 3 veg, any 3 fruit, single 
bloom in vase, jug or dish, floral arrangement in oasis, jug or vase 
and finally best box of fruit and veg. 
Children's categories are - Best single GREEN thing, Best single 
YELLOW thing and Best single RED thing.  There is also the ‘design a 
miniature allotment / garden on a dish’ competition.  Details of all 
these items will be posted on the notice board at The Centre.   

 
Please also note Richard’s request for veggies for SOUP (see below).   
Those of you who would like to provide goodies, would you please 
bring them to our house at least a week before - 3 Cowslip Hill. 

 
Many thanks to all concerned   

Steve & Pam Draycott 
791681 

 

New School Website 
 

The school has its new website 
up and running at 

www.mawsleyschool.co.uk 
 

Take a look! 
Gareth Weston, ICT Team 

Mawsley CP School 
 

Mawsley Walking Group 
 
All walks are posted on our board 
at The Centre.   
 
The next 3 walks are 9th October, 
6th November and 4th December.  
Meet at 9.25am at the  lay-by on 
Broughton Rd. – to be away for 
9.30am. You may want to bring 
an overnight bag as my compass 
is playing up!! 
 
Steve & Pam Draycott, 791681 
 

   HARVEST is coming and on SEPTEMBER 18th we are having the Produce  
Show with church followed by a soup lunch.  Soup will be made by local people  

with produce from local people. What a great way to celebrate together,  
a HARVEST FESTIVAL and HARVEST LUNCH all home grown and homemade. 

Come and join us at 10:30am and stick around for lunch.  
A collection will be made to give to the homeless shelter in Wellingborough along with any collected produce. 

 

Mawsley Church meets WEEKLY 

Every Sunday we will now be meeting at the Centre at 10:30am.  SPACE on Sunday continues on the first Sunday of 
the month. Come along for a free bacon roll and a cup of nice coffee, read the papers, let the children go to the 
KidSPACE, take time out in the Quiet SPACE or just have chat. If you want, there is a thought for the day before we 
finish. 
Then twice a month there is a new group starting for the children during our services. In fact two groups because we 
will have a group for reception and year 1s and another group for years 2 - 6. A fun time to learn about God, life and 
faith. Every 2nd and 4th Sunday will be children’s groups and the 3rd Sunday will be a fun family service for all ages 
followed by lunch for those who want to join us.  
 
Finally in this new term after the summer, there is opportunity to explore faith and the bible in a new group on a 
Thursday with a small group of people in a home. Call Richard or Mandy Priestley on 790140 to find out more. 
Rev. Richard Priestley 

 

Bumps and Buggies 
 

Every Monday from 9am 
in the family room at The Centre. 

Please join us for a cup of tea or coffee 

and a chat whilst the children play. 

 

Mawsley Baby and Toddler Group 
 

Every Thursday from  
9.30am until 11.00am at The Centre.  

£1.50 for the first child and 50p per child thereafter. 
 

We have toys, books, play dough, craft, a 
singing session and a snack. 

 

 

Sarah Hart - 

790517 

 



  

 

Mawsley Village WI 
 

By the time this issue comes out, the children will be back at school and Mums  
will be sighing with relief. Time for yourselves whether it’s for a coffee at  
Coffee atNo9 or perhaps coming along to the WI and see what we do and  
have a chat and a coffee with us. 
 

We had a really good speaker at our last meeting who showed us how to gift wrap those awkward 
presents. We also have two interesting subjects for November and December, more about those in a later 
issue, and of course we are already thinking about our next years’ programme. There are so many 
interesting subjects out there and if you know of anything that would be of interest to us please gives us a 
call.  
 

Our annual outing to ‘Jimmy’s Farm’ in Suffolk was a great  
success and both he and his wife were there and they found  
time to speak with us. The meal was really filling and there  
were cocktails too! There is a lot to do there and a brilliant  
farm shop with all his farm reared pork.  Well worth a visit. 
 

October is our AGM and we will be voting in a new  
committee and President. We will be holding it at the  
White Horse at Old and of course we will enjoy a good  
lunch which will be a nice end to our WI year. 
 

If you would like any information on the WI please call  
07767477519 or visit our website  
mawsleyvillagewi.btck.co.uk 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Flu Vaccines 
A reminder that we are fast approaching the Flu 
vaccination period in the surgery. We are expecting 
vaccine supplies from the 3rd week of September so 
please visit our web site www.mawsleymedical.co.uk 
for information about flu clinics. 
 
 If you suffer with asthma, chronic heart disease, 
renal failure, COPD and bronchitis, cancer or if you 
are 65 years and over then you are entitled to receive 
a flu vaccine. If you are unsure about whether you 
are entitled to a free flu vaccine then please contact 
the surgery and we will be able confirm this for you 
and offer you an appointment. If you do fall within 
any of the above groups and you do not wish to 
receive a vaccine, please call us to let us know. 
Our telephone number is 01536 791300. 
 
Patients who do not fall into any of the above groups 
but still wish to receive a flu vaccine can do so but 
will have to pay £10.00 per vaccine. Please book an 
appointment if you wish to receive a vaccine. 
 
Angene Kane 
Practice Manager 
 

Maintenance and Adoption Process 
Kettering Borough Council has recently announced 
an agreement with Parish Council to formally 
adopt the pond location as part of the Phase One 
[Broughton Road] adoption procedures. 
We have requested that the future conservation of 
the pond remains within the community and have 
shown our support through MVA and its volunteers 
who took part in the working party, carried out on 
the 27TH August. 
 
Bus route 
Stagecoach and Northampton County Council have 
replied to the request by the Village Bus User 
Group to extend the bus route beyond the Medical 
Centre.  NCC was in favour of the proposal, but has 
withdrawn financial support to the service. 
Stagecoach has declined the request based on the 
road network and the current roadwork’s situation. 
They have also stated that changes in scheduling, 
the additional time and the provision of an extra 
bus cannot be funded at this time. 
   
Bus Shelter. 
Parish Council are considering and are in 
consultation with Taylor Wimpey, Kettering 
Borough Council and Northampton County Council 
on the transfer of the land at Loddington Way for 
the positioning of a bus shelter. 
 
Tom Sanders 
 

 

Mawsley WI at Jimmy’s Farm 

http://www.mawsleymedical.co.uk/


  

Parish Council Update 
 

Parish Councillor Vacancy 
As mentioned in the last newsletter, there’s currently space for one more Parish Councillor. We gave people time to 
request an election for this position if they wanted. Not enough people did, so we now need to co-opt a new Councillor. 
This means the existing Councillors have to select someone from those who put themselves forward. We’ve decided the 
best way to do this is to meet each candidate, get an idea of their reasons for standing, what they feel they can bring to 
the role and where they might fit in with the mix of people we already have on the council. 
 

So if you think you’d like to be a Parish Councillor, let our Parish Clerk, Diana MacCarthy, know by 20th September, by 
e-mailing: mawsleyclerk@tiscali.co.uk. You don’t need to give us your life history at this stage. Just name, address, 
phone number and e-mail address will be fine. Please do this even if you’ve already said you’d like to stand; just to be 
sure you’re still interested. You can learn more about what being a Parish Councillor is all about, by looking at 
www.stand-and-deliver.com.  Or just Google: ‘being a parish councillor’. (other search engines are available!) 
 

Minutes 
From now on, once the minutes of Parish Council meetings are ready for publication, we’re going to put them up on the 
village notice boards. They will still be about a month old when they appear, but hopefully this improvement will make 
it easier for you to see what we’re doing, and will improve the link between the Parish and its’ Council. 
 

Report all Crime! 
We’ve heard of a few thefts of garden ornaments, lights etc. We receive a report from the Police at each monthly meeting, 
on the crime figures for our village. It’s clear every month how lucky we are, with those figures being comparatively 
very low. But we rarely see anything on there about these minor thefts, vandalism, malicious damage etc. However, the 
police will always tell you to report all crime. A missing birdbath may be an inconvenience rather than crime of the 
century. But it’s anti-social at best, and definitely criminal activity. Minor crimes or anti-social behaviour can be part 
of a pattern, helping to detect larger, more serious crime. This doesn’t mean a missing wheelie bin, or solar lights 
relocated in next-door’s garden are going to lead to a massive crime-wave. Just that the Police can more easily identify 
any pattern, and then target their resources better, if they know about crimes being committed. We have a safe, 
relatively crime-free village. Keeping the police informed and on top of what’s going on will certainly help to keep it that 
way. 
 

A Vision for Mawsley 
The roads improvement programme is moving forward at quite a pace. It’s a bit of a mess as things get done, but soon 
(we hope) we won’t have raised manholes, unfinished roads or inadequate road markings. The village infrastructure will 
then begin to become the responsibility of the Borough and County Councils respectively. So now is the time to tell them 
what we, the village, want to see in certain key areas in Mawsley.  
 

The Eco-meadow as it’s known (the big field on School Road, opposite and downhill from the school) is one such area, as 
is the village green. There’s been any number of ideas over the years, as to what, if anything, we might do with these 
areas of village land. The Borough Council will own these areas, and it will be them, ultimately, who decide what can 
and can’t happen. But public consultation on well-thought out, detailed plans, for the shaping of these village assets for 
future generations, will certainly help them in their decision making.  
 

We want to discuss the ideas that you come up with at meeting at the start of October. So we’d like to receive anything 
you want to put forward by the end of September. Ideas to the Clerk, or any of the Parish Councillors, via e-mail; phone; 
or good, old-fashioned, face-to-face conversation, will be more than welcome. 
 
Cllr Peter Thomas 

Next newsletter deadline is Friday 14
th

 

October. 

Delivery expected around 26
th

 

October. 

Please email your contributions to 

emma.janebrown@yahoo.co.uk 

 

 

Time for a change! Could you be the next Newsletter Editor? 
 
After compiling the newsletter for almost 3 years, I think it is 
time for a fresh approach and a new editor.  
 
It isn’t too time consuming and it’s lots of fun.  You get to 
know and meet so many wonderful people and test your 
journalistic talents whilst being a bit creative. 
 
If you are interested in finding out what is involved then 
please email Emma Brown at emma.janebrown@yahoo.co.uk 

mailto:mawsleyclerk@tiscali.co.uk
http://www.stand-and-deliver.com/
mailto:emma.janebrown@yahoo.co.uk


 

St Andrew’s Church, Great 
Cransley   

 
BRASS BAND CONCERT – Saturday, 17th 
September  
Concert from 6pm – 7pm.  Light 
refreshments will be available from 5pm 
onwards.   
Concert (including refreshments) £5 per 
adult, £2 per child 
Pay on the door. 
 
ANDY’S CAFÉ, Cransley Village Hall 
FREE CAFÉ serving bacon rolls, coffees, teas, 
cakes etc. 
Morning Papers available and a friendly 
chat.  EVERYONE WELCOME!    
NEXT OPENING SATURDAY, 17th 
SEPTEMBER 10am – 11.30am 
 
KEYBOARD PLAYER NEEDED 
For our Family Service on the 4th Sunday of 
each month starting at 10.30am.   If you feel 
you could help please call Pat on 790991 or 
Angela on 790253. 
 

Taylor Wimpey Progress Report 

Taylor Wimpey’s programme of road surfacing is now well 
under way in Mawsley. 
 

Teams have been working hard on the resurfacing of Main 
Street’s road and paths, which is expected to be completed by 
mid-September. They will then focus on the School Road and 
Cowslip Hill areas of the village.  It is anticipated the entire 
resurfacing programme for this area will be completed in 
time for Christmas, ahead of the final phase of the 
development being completed by summer 2012, dependent 
on the local builder finishing his work to schedule. 
 

Potholes and streetlights will continue to be fixed as 
necessary, while remedial work is continuing throughout the 
village, including repainting white lines and carrying out 
planting and general maintenance to public open spaces. 
Residents are invited to telephone Colin Radford 
(Engineering Manager) on 0116 281 6403 to advise of any 
areas requiring immediate attention.  
 
Dan Pole, Webb Associates on behalf of Taylor Wimpey 
 

 BUS DIVERSION STILL IN PLACE 
Stagecoach have advised, that due to additional work required on Main Street, Taylor Wimpey need extra 
time for the bus service diversion to remain in place.  
It is anticipated that the diversion will be necessary until the 3rd October.  

 

CONTACTS 
www.mawsleyvillage.co.uk 

 
Mawsley Villagers Association (MVA)    Mawsley Parish Council 
mva@mawsleyvillage.co.uk      pc@mawsleyvillage.co.uk 
Chair: Bob Littler  791447      Chair:  Cllr. Peter Thomas 799108 
Dep. Chair:  Tony Bagshaw  791837     Dep. Chair: Cllr. Clare Farthing  
Treasurer: To be appointed Clerk: Diana MacCarthy  

mawsleyclerk@tiscali.co.uk 
The Centre at Mawsley 
Jane Twisleton  799528 Mawsley CP School 
www.thecentreatmawsley.co.uk     Headteacher: Mrs Elaine Wright 
themanager@thecentreatmawsley.co.uk 799182  
 
Mawsley Dental  799210      Mawsley Medical  791300  
   
Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator     MP Philip Hollobone   
Dave Cross  david.a.cross@gmail.com    020 7219 8373 or 07979 850126 
       
Newsletter Editor       Advertiser Editor 
Emma Brown  799440       Pat Rowley  791881 
emma.janebrown@yahoo.co.uk     rowleypj@btinternet.com 
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Next issue out on 
26th October 

 
Copy date is Friday 

14th October 
Adverts to Pat Rowley   

Tel: 791881        
rowleypj@btinternet.com 

News items to  

Emma Brown  

emma.janebrown@ 
yahoo.co.uk 

Mawsley Artist and MAWPIX in new business venture! 
Mawsley artist and resident Helen Jones has been approached by the village picture framers Mawpix to design 
a range of canvases and hand � nished prints. 

Chris Barker, the owner of Mawpix and Mawsley resident, had been looking to expand his 
current range and increase revenue and footfall into his shop in Barnwell Court and wanted to 
o� er something both aff rdable and unique. After a recent visit to Stoke Bruerne, Chris and 
his � ancée found something which they thought could be reproduced by Mawpix, but which 
would require an artist to get it o�  the ground. What had caught their eye was an exceptional 
collection of beautifully illustrated canvas prints for children which could be hand � nished 

and personalised. 

Chris � rst met local artist Helen Jones a few months ago when she came into his shop wanting 
her artwork professionally mounted and framed. He had been impressed with her artwork, so 
the next time she visited he put a business proposition to her. Helen agreed to design a number 
of images which will be available on canvas or as paper prints and which can be personalised 
and/or hand � nished.  

Helen originally started painting Contemporary Art in 
oils on canvas, but has recently moved to designing an 

eclectic mix of illustrations for greeting card companies. This has lead to her provid-
ing a service where she designs personalised illustrations for  special occasions such 
as weddings and christenings. A handful of her work has been turned into limited 
edition prints, and these will also be available in Mawpix along with some of her 
original artwork. Her long-term goal is to illustrate children’s books, but she is very 
excited about her new venture with Mawpix and will put her plans on hold for a few 
months to make it successful. To view examples of Helens artwork or commission a 
piece visit www.kingswoodart.co.uk. 

The new collection is planned for launch at the end of September, so keep a  look out for the 
launch posters and pop into Mawpix to have a look and let them know what you think. You 
may just � nd a perfect gift for your loved one! 

We wish Helen and Mawpix good luck for their new venture together and hope as local 
businesses you will be able to give them your support. 

 

For further details contact Helen Jones on 07792 848197 0r Chris at Mawpix on 01536 799599 

        V E N I S O N  D I R E C T  
Venison has always been considered the food of Kings 
but not anymore! We sell locally produced venison at 

aff rdable prices. 
It typically contains less fat than skinless chicken and is 

the most nutri� ous of all the red meats. 
 

Available as mince, cubed, steaks, sausages, burgers 
and joints it can be used in spaghe� , lasagne, casseroles or just with 
chips. Wheat and gluten free venison sausages and burgers available. 

 
Order now for Christmas.  Venison haunch for Christmas dinner will 
turn a celebration meal into an extra special feast, and will taste just 

as nice cold on Boxing Day with a tasty relish! 
 

For a price list e-mail venisondrect@talktalk.net  
To order contact Bob on 07794950191 or Helen on 07794965373 

 

http://www.kingswoodart.co.uk


  

 

WOLD FARM 

  
  
  
  

Superior 
Bed & Breakfast 

In large period farmhouse in  
Old village 

En suite rooms & family suite 
Tel: 01604 781258 

  Silver Award 
F L O R I D A 
ORLANDO/DISNEY   

Luxury 3 Bed 2 Bath villa with 

den and private south-facing 

solar heated pool.  Furnished to 

highest standards & located in a 

quiet residential development, 

sleeps 7 + 1.  

Just 15 mins from Disney  

£380 - £525 pw.  

(Reductions for smaller parties) 

Details:  e-mail :  

tonyandjenny@akeley.info  

website : 

www.jennysfloridavillas.co.uk  

or Tel 01280 860669 

                                                     Cleaning your house after a long day at 
work is probably the last thing you need. You deserve to come home & 
find that everything is clean, tidy and welcoming. Kettering Domestic 
Cleaning is a reliable team of efficient, honest & hardworking Cleaners 
with years of professional experience in housecleaning for domestic 
residences. We can do a one-off clean or a weekly or fortnightly 
schedule to suit you. 

 

Don’t do your dirty work. We can do your 
Domestic Cleaning professionally! 

Call us now on our 24 hour helpline 0845 117 4444 to 
discuss your domestic cleaning needs - we will be happy to 

make a home visit to provide a tailored quotation. 

 

 

0845 117 4444 Ke� ering 
Domesti  
Cleaning 

 

 

 
 

Looking for a Registered Childminder? 
 

Ofsted Registered & First Aid Qualified 
 

Availability: 

0 months plus 

Full Time / Part Time  

Term time only 

 Before & After school  

Occasional minding 

Drop off and collect from Mawsley Primary school 
 

Taking bookings for September 2011   
 

For further information please contact Adele on: 

adele@mawsleychildcare.co.uk 

or 

01536 799547 / 07521 056455 

 

Infant Aquatics 
Baby & toddler swimming courses 

All aspects of gardening 
 
Lawns/weed control         Turfi g 
Hedge trimming         Tree removal 
Garden clearance         Fencing 
Patio/ lock paving         Brickwork 

Decora� ve designs 
 

Free consulta� ons & quotes 
Reasonable & reliable 
15 years experience 

 

Mobile: 07816668410 
Em: willow30landscapes@yahoo.co.uk 

willow landscapes 
of Desborough 

by Steven Morris 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    Chiropodist/Podiatrist 

All aspects of foot care 
Treatment room or home visit 

Julia Stewart 

RGN, BSc (Hons) Podiatry, 

MChS, HPC reg. 

7, Glenville Spinney Hill 

Tel: 01604 645845 

Mob: 07858257941 

£22.00 in clinic  £25.00 home visit 
 

mailto:tonyandjenny@akeley.info
http://www.jennysfloridavillas.co.uk/


  

 

Ian Ramsay 
Quality Decorator 

For all your interior & exterior  
decora� ng  

                  Friendly, professional & reliable service 
 

 

Interior & Exterior House Painti g 
Coving  Floor & Wall Tiling  Wallpaper Hanging   

Skirti g and Dado  Flat Pack Assembly 
Please ask for any other requirements not listed 

 

Very Competi ve Rates Sati fac� on Guaranteed 
 

For your free, no obliga� on, es� mate please call  

07899 814014 Or call at: 9 Padman’s Close, Mawsley 

Pro
vid

ing
 a 

qua
lity

 se
rvi

ce 

in 
Maw
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 sin

ce 
2002 

Hair by Chris 
 

      At Strands  
  78 High Street, Broughton 

 
 Friendly professional service for all the 

family              Easy parking 
 Evening appointments available 
Call Chris on 01536 791065 

  Home Visit or Studio -  
the choice is yours! 

Bridal hair & nails     
Bride 

Mother of the bride 
Maid of Honour 

07881 612322 
Unit G21 
Red House Road 
Moulton Park  
NN3 6AQ 

Vision Hair  
& Nail Studio 

STAYING IN IS THE NEW GOING OUT … 
 
…. so why not get your friends together and 

enjoy a Pampered Chef Cooking Show!  
 

I can show you how to create simple recipes that 
produce dramatic results, and with the interactive 
recipe demonstration, you get to try our fabulous 
kitchen tools before you buy!  
 
When you Host a Cooking Show, you can earn 
FREE products, half price products, discounted 
products and a 10% discount for an entire year.  
 
If you’d like to find out more about Hosting your 
own Show, contact me on: 

01536 791847 or 07765 255731.  
 

Sally Richards - Independent Consultant 
School Road - Mawsley 

www.pamperedchef.biz/sallyrichards 

 

http://www.pamperedchef.biz/sallyrichards


  

 

Advertise your business in this publication from £12.  
Contact Pat Rowley on 01536 791881 or rowleypj@btinternet.com 

 

The Andy B Driving School 

Learn to drive in a brand new Mini 

Mawsley's only locally based driving School 

Lessons Start from £20.50 per hour 

Pick up from Home Work School or College 

Call Me on 07738901858 or 01536 799583 

www.andybdriving.com

 

Sterling  
Home Improvements 

 
 
 General labour work 

 Traditional window cleaning 

 Domestic cold feed Plumber by trade 

 No hidden extras - just a good job done 
for a fair price 

 

 Can install complete bathrooms and 
kitchens all in job price!  

 

 No gimmicks  

 Clean, tidy and extremely reliable 

 
Mawsley references available.  

Special rates apply. 
 

Please call Jack on 07553371596  

New Exercise Class at  
The Centre at Mawsley! 

“Supple Strength” 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Blending elements from yoga, 
pilates and tai chi. 

 
Suitable for all ages and abilities 

 

Starts: Tues 13th Sept. 
Time: 1:30-2:30pm 
Cost: £4 per person 

 
To reserve your place please contact  

John: 0798 307 8297 or email: 
info @justbfit.org.uk 



  

 

If you haven’t tried us yet, then you’re missing out! 

If you haven’t heard how good we are and you want to 

have anything from a blow-dry to a full change of colour 

+ hair redesign, then why not come and visit us now! 

We have several trained staff aiting to look after you 

and listen to exactly what you want. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Affordable quality at your doorstep 

To Suit Your 
Busy Lifestyles 

Idolz Hairdressing 

Paul Mitchell Stockists 

I
 

 

Idolz Hairdressing 

Exclusive Cloud Nine Hair 

Straighteners stockist 
s

I
Monday   9.30am-6pm 

Tuesday   9.30 - 6pm 

Wednesday 9.30 - 8pm 

Thursday   9.30 - 8pm 

Friday   9.30 - 6pm 

Saturday   9.30 - 6pm 

Sunday   10am - 4pm 

01536790540 

 

If you haven’t tried us yet, then you’re missing out! 

If you have heard how good we are, or you want to have 

anything from a blow-dry to a full change of colour + hair 

redesign, then why not come and visit us now! 

We have seven trained staff waiting to look after you and 

listen to exactly what you want. 

Affordable quality at your doorstep 
 

less heat, more style, 

Affordable quality at               your doorstep 

Bring a friend with you to your next appointment between  

1st Sept and 31st Oct and the lower price hair treatment will be 

FREE....Sun -Thurs only. (excludes children) 



  W

HAT AN AM
AZING OFFER..BE QUICK!  



 

8.00 - 4pm 



  

 

FREE CALL OUT 
 

NORTHAMPTONSHIRE 
DOMESTIC APPLIANCE SERVICES  

 
REPAIRS, SUPPLY, SERVICE & 

INSTALLATION OF 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SPECIALISTS IN: 

AEG, ZANUSSI, ELECTROLUX, 

BOSCH, NEFF, CANNON, 

HOTPOINT, AND ALL LEADING BRANDS 
 

FRIENDLY, HONEST SERVICE 
 

PHONE 01536 359596 or  

07963 331302 

210072 

 GAS & ELECTRIC COOKERS 

 WASHING MACHINES 

 TUMBLE DRYERS 

 DISHWASHERS 

 FRIDGES 

Chiropody / Podiatry Appointments 
Home visits available 

 

All treatments for your foot problems, 
including: Corns, Verrucae, Calluses, Ingrown 
nails, Nail problems, Infec� ons, Flat feet, Fallen 
arches, Aches & pains etc. 

 

Also biomechanical examina� ons and  
ortho� cs to achieve correct foot 
alignment and relieve pain in the feet 
and legs. 

For an appointment please contact  
Richard Pullar, (Registered Podiatrist),  

MSSCh. DipPodMed. MBChA 
 

on 01604 880719 or 07734 348178 

 
 
 

Oven cleani ng at i ts best  
DOMESTIC & COMMERCIAL 

 

 OVENS 

 HOBS 

 EXTRACTORS 

 MICROWAVES 

hate oven cleaning? 

 
 
 
 

Please call Russell  
(formerly of Oven Wizards) 

Mob: 07957 488674 

or 01536 744078 

Email: russellpara@yahoo.co.uk 

SANDRA 
 

Clothing Alterations & Repairs 
Ladies & Gents 

Also Dressmaking 
 

SPECIAL OCCASIONS WEAR 
BY SANDRA 

 

 Heirloom silk Christening wear, 
Bridal, Bridesmaids, 
Communion Wear 

7 Brambleside 
Kettering 
NN16 9BH 01536 521481 

Phill Davies Flooring 
Free estimates      Own carpets fitted 

Underlay, gripper and door bars 
supplied    Budget ranges & room 

size remnants always available 
 
 
 
 
Free underlay, gripper 
and door bars with all 
carpets purchased. 
 
 
Contact Phill on: 
01536 411495 or  
07801 632265 

philldaviesflooring@gmail.com 

 

First Choice Caterers 

The Event Caterers 

 
 
 
 
 

Phone 01280-702469 

Info@firstchoicecaterers.co.uk 

www.firstchoicecaterers.co.uk 

Facebook/Firstchoicecaterers 

 
The Mawsley Ball caterers 

 

UPVC & TIMBER 
 

 WINDOWS 
 DOORS 
 CONSERVATORIES 
 FASCIAS 
 SOFFITS 
 GUTTERING 
 GLASS UNIT REPLACEMENT 
 DOUBLE GLAZING & PROPERTY 

REPAIRS 
 

NO JOB TOO SMALL 
FREE QUOTATION 

LES WILLS 
BURROWS VALE 
BRIXWORTH 
NORTHANTS 

 
01604 882256 (evening) 
07759096019 (day) 
 
 FENSA REGISTERED 
 GGF MEMBER 
 FULLY INSURED 
 30 YRS EXPERIENCE 



  

 

£240.00 

£195.00 

 

and ‘ENLIGHTEN WHITEN’ £495 
 

 

Please tell advertisers where you saw their advert 

  Petrol and Diesel MOTs 

 Servicing and Repairs to any make, old and new 

 Full diagnostic service 

 Air conditioning service and refresh 

 Clutches, brakes, welding, exhausts, shocks 

 Free local collection and delivery or run-back service available 

 For friendly and efficient service or advice please call 

 

01536 790901 



  

 



  

 

 
Contemporary Indian & Bangladeshi 

Takeaway 
 

OPEN 7 DAYS INCLUDING BANK HOLIDAYS  
5pm - 11pm 

 
Free delivery to Mawsley & surrounding villages 

10% DISCOUNT ON COLLECTIONS 
 

TEL: 01536 791108/791018 
 

www.india2mawsley.com 
 

2 BARNWELL COURT, MAWSLEY, 
NORTHANTS NN14 1GA 

  

Advanced  
Loft Ladders 

 Local and reliable with 15 years 
experience 

 Create safe and easy access to 
your loft 

 Providing valuable storage space 
 Enlargement of existing loft 

hatches 
 Loft flooring supplied and fitted 
 Velux windows supplied and 

fitted 
 Full public liability 

insurance 
 Loft ladders and 

folding stairways 
supplied and 
installed 

www.advancedloftladders.com 
Call now for your free survey and accurate quotation  

Freephone: 0800 0431391 
or mobile: 07840 933410 

WE 
WON’T BE 

BEATEN ON 
PRICE 

  
  

BBlluuee  WWaatteerr 
 
 

Plumbing & Heating 
 
 

Boiler… Repairs, Servicing, Installations 
Gas Safe registered 
Qualified Engineers 
Professional Service 

Fast Response 
Fully Insured 

Free Estimates  
24hr Emergency 

 
For all your Plumbing, Heating and Gas 

requirements 
 

 

Tel : 07813 702611 
       01536 790831 

Northampton Road, Broughton 
 
 
 
 

 

-Fireplaces 
-Bathrooms 
-Tiling 
-Decorating 

 DOGGIES DELIGHT 

KETTERING 

Professional dog grooming 
 

 

Bath and dry  Health checks 
Nails clipped    Clipping       Scissoring 

 

Call: 01536 521933 
Mob: 07906 163713 

www.doggiesdelight.vpweb.co.uk 

 



  

 

‘Thank you’ to Howard Smith Paper for donating the paper for this 

newsletter which means that more of the income from adverts goes into 

village funds. 



  

 



  

 

MAWSLEY NEWSLETTER & ADVERTISER  
is produced, on a voluntary basis, for Mawsley 

Villagers Assoc Ltd. (MVA). It is distributed to 870 

homes in Mawsley.  All profit  goes into village 

funds. You can also read it on the village website:  

mawsleyvillage.co.uk  

To advertise your business in this Newsletter  
contact Pat Rowley on 01536 791881 or  

rowleypj@btinternet.com 

Hands on 

personal 

approach  

to your own 

business needs 

48 Long Breech, Mawsley, NN14 1TR 

Tel/Fax: 01536 799 155 Mob: 07787 180 330 

Email: catriona@optimiseservices.co.uk www.optimiseservices.co.uk 

 Property and Garden Services 

Steve Draycott 
3 Cowslip Hill 

Mawsley Village 
Kettering 

NN14 1GU 
Phone 01536 791681 

Mobile 07804 120076 

Fully experienced in all areas of: 
 

 Maintenance 
 Painting & decorating 

also  
 Pressure washing  

of paths, patios, decking &  
general garden areas 

Vision Hair Studio 
 Home or salon visit 

 
 

Unit G21 
Moulton park business centre 

Red house road 
Northampton 

Nn3 6aq 
07881 612322 

visionhair@hotmail.co.uk 

Apple iPhone, iPod, & Laptop Repairs 

       www.fixakit.com 

    www.flashmybox.com 

        Game Console Repairs & Mods 
                    Sony, Xbox , Nintendo 
  Coll. & Delivery Service For Kettering Post Codes 
Workshop, Showroom & Customer Reception 

in Northampton 

 

Local and reliable Gas Safe registered 
Heating Engineer 

 
 Boiler installations, servicing and breakdowns 

 Bathroom installations and general plumbing 

 Landlord certificates  

 No fees for estimates 

 See Mawsley Forum for customer references 

 

 
 

Call Paul at Mawsley Village on: 
07838 191617 or 01536 791597  

 
 

All work insured, guaranteed 
and delivered with care 

http://www.fixakit.com/
http://www.flashmybox.com/
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